
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  03/11/11 

Web Announcement 382 

Reminder to Providers Regarding Paternity Testing 
Blood typing for paternity testing (CPT codes 86910 and 86911) is not a 
medically necessary service and is not reimbursed by Nevada Medicaid. 

Nevada Medicaid reimburses for medically necessary, diagnosis-related, 
covered laboratory services provided to all eligible recipients.  Please review 
Medicaid Services Manual (MSM) Chapter 800, Section 803.1 for the coverage 
and limitations for laboratory services. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/MSM/CH0800/Ch%20800%20FINAL%208-10-10.pdf

